
 
PORT OF BARROW 

 
 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations should ensure that 
the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or 
craft. 

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No.21 of 2021 
 

 Channel Constant Update 
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that following survey the controlling depth for the Barrow Channel is now 
located in the approach to No.1 Sea Gate, and is shown as 2.4m below chart datum. 
 
The controlling depth relates to parts of the channels seaward of No. 1 gate, No. 14 buoy and between 
the toe-lines but excludes the areas adjacent to the Lead-in jetty. Shallower depths may be found 
outside of these limitations. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mariners are requested to ensure that they allow an adequate under keel clearance, appropriate to 
their vessel, especially when navigating the channel over a low water period. 
It is also important to appreciate that the navigation buoys and beacons are situated outside of the 
dredged channel and in certain cases may dry out on a spring low water. 
Mariners are also reminded that copies of channel surveys are available for viewing at Marine Control. 
 
This Notice Cancels Barrow LNtM 2021.08 Channel Constant Update 
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